

ÉCOLE SECONDAIRE SAINT-MARTIN 4055 BOUL. SAINT-MARTIN OUEST, LAVAL, QUÉBEC, H7T 1B7 **Boîte vocale : (450) 681-9111**

Inscription

Dear Parents,

Each year, you must complete the forms for registration of the new cadet or re-registration of a cadet. In order to facilitate the administrative process during the day of registration, we have put on this site the forms necessary for the registration or re-registration of your young child.

In addition, you must provide us with photocopies which necessary to complete the cadet's file.

For the occasion of the new season, come and meet us at École secondaire Saint-Martin with your completed and signed forms as well as your photocopies.

Here is the list of documents that you must provide during your visit:

- ☐ Forms completed and signed
 - Cadet Inscription Form
 - NL-202 Application for membership as a Navy League Cadet
 - NL-205 Medical Questionnaire
 - EM-9 Parental Information
 - Parental Exemption for Media
 - Regulations and Code of Conduct of the Cadet Corps
 - To contact us
- ☐ Documents to be submitted [photocopy]
 - Medical Health Insurance Card
 - Avantages Laval Card [Mandatory for Laval residents]
 - Birth certificate or
 - · Valid Permanent Resident Card or
 - Canadian passport
- ☐ Two photos (Passport format)
- ☐ And finally the annual registration fee

All documents must be signed in the presence of an officer of the cadet corps.

And finally, cadets, if you have friends who are interested in the Navy League Cadet Program, do not hesitate to provide them with the information. It will be our pleasure to meet them on this day.

Thank you





